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Hillvue PUBLIC  

SCHOOL 

Term 4   Week  2 

13th October 2015 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Welcome back for Term 4. We have had a wonderful start to our final term for the 
school year. Week 1 down already! The majority of our students have returned 
enthusiastically and settled into the school routine quickly and without incident. 
This is a very busy term and I encourage you to read our newsletter, read our 
electronic sign on Hillvue Road and check your children’s bags regularly for notes 
about upcoming events. CAPERS notes were due back last week. Please 
remember to return notes for CAPERS if your child is involved or they will miss out 
on this wonderful opportunity. Miss Brooks is doing an outstanding job keeping us 
up to date with information. 
 
It was wonderful to have Mrs Galvin back at school on Friday after her leave. Mrs 
Chambers has taken on a temporary role in Regional Office for the remainder of 
the school year and will not be with us for the remainder of the term. We all wish 
Mrs Chambers well as she takes on her new role.  
 

Kindergarten Transition to School Commences 

Our first Kindergarten Transition session went extremely well on Wednesday 
morning. 14 beautiful young children turned up eager to learn and participate in the 
activities. Thank you to Cheryl and Miss Baker for creating such a fun and 
welcoming environment for parents and children. We have some very talented 
young mathematicians in the group. We look forward to transition next week 
commencing at 9:30am on Wednesday morning. 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE PG2                    

The Educator Innovative Schools 2015 

Hillvue Public School makes the shortlist list of Innovative schools in Australia from 
over 177 schools as listed in the Educator magazine. This recognition is based 
upon true innovation and drive throughout the school’s culture, investment in the 
right human resources, respect for ongoing professional learning, appropriate 
accountability right up the chain of command and of course the right technology. It 
is an honour to be recognised for our innovative practise and commitment to new 
initiatives in the support of teaching and learning. 

Jersey Day 

We will be holding an out of uniform jersey day on Friday 16 October. Students can 
wear any jersey they like from any team or code of sport they support. It can be 
Rugby League, Rugby Union, Football, Netball, AFL etc, etc. No singlets. A gold 
coin will be collected and donated to the Kate McDonald Rehabilitation fund. 
 

Grandparents Day 

Our celebration of Seniors and Grandparents will be held on Friday 30 October. 
The day will commence with an assembly at 9:05 followed by open classrooms 
and a very special high tea (morning tea) for our grandparents. Morning tea will be 
served by our students. Full details and invitations will be sent home next week. 
 
Chris Shaw 
Executive Principal 



FROM THE CLASSROOM –KINDERGARTEN        
 
My little teddy is soft and he 
sleeps with me. He has a yellow 
jumper and dark eyes. 
By Phillip 
 
My little teddy sleeps with me. 
She is pink and purple. 
By Shara 
 
My ted is little and white. 
By Javier 
 
My bears name is Bear and I play with 
her and we play hide and seek. I play tips 
with my bear. 
By Emmerson 
 
My Teddy Bears name is Nay Nay. She 
plays with me. We play hide and seek. 
By Heidi 
 
My bears name is Care-A-Lot. We like to play Hide 
and Seek. 
By Jasmine 
 
My Bears name is Glitter. We like to hug each other. 
We like to play hide and seek. We also play Duck, 
Duck Goose. We sleep together. We also like to 
play tips. We also like to play Birthday Parties and 
we like to play leap Frog. We like to take pictures. 
By Ruby 
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OUT OF UNIFORM – JERSEY DAY 

FRIDAY, 16
TH

 OCTOBER 

 

Students/staff can wear any jersey they like from 
any team or code of sport they support. It can be 
Rugby League, Rugby Union, Football, Netball, 
AFL etc. No singlets allowed.  
 
A gold coin will be collected and donated to the 
Kate McDonald fundraiser. 

GREAT NEWS FOR FAMILIES WITH  

CAPERS 2015 TICKET PRICE REDUCTIONS 

With all the demands on family budgets these days, it can 
be difficult to find that extra little bit when it comes around 
to purchasing tickets for CAPERS. 
 
For CAPERS 2015, ticket prices have been REDUCED to 
assist individuals and families participating in the 
CAPERS experience by being members of the CAPERS audience. 
 

CAPERS 2015 Ticket Prices 

Adult Ticket - $27.00 (2013 $35.00, a saving of $8.00) 
Child Ticket - $22.00 (2013 $30.00, a saving of $8.00) 
Pensioner (Aged/Dis) - $22.00 (2013 $30.00, a saving of $8.00) 
Family (2 Adult, 2 Child) - $76.00 (2013 $100.00, a saving of $24.00) 
 
To further assist with family budgets, CAPERS tickets are now on sale giving you 
an opportunity to purchase your CAPERS 2015 tickets as finances permit. 
 

Booking Details 

3 Easy Ways:  
 Phone 02 6767 5300 
 Online www.entertainmentvenues.com.au Direct Link to CAPERS 

BookingPage http://entertainmentvenues.com.au/events/513/
CAPERS_2015_-_OUT_OF_THE_BOX/ 

 In person at  the Capitol Theatre Tamworth, The Big Golden Guitar or  
    Ray Walsh House 

http://www.entertainmentvenues.com.au
http://entertainmentvenues.com.au/events/513/CAPERS_2015_-_OUT_OF_THE_BOX/
http://entertainmentvenues.com.au/events/513/CAPERS_2015_-_OUT_OF_THE_BOX/


        NOTICEBOARD 

 

TAMWORTH FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICE  

COME-N-PLAY HILLVUE SUPPORTED PLAYGROUP 

When: Wednesdays  Time: 9.30am—11.30am $2 Donation  
Lots of great toys, stories, activities, craft sessions, morning tea & fun. 
For more info call Kim on 0408 104 918. Come along for a play and chat. 

OUTSTANDING LIBRARY BOOKS 

Welcome back for the final term this year.  Please check under 
beds, in bookshelves, on  top of fridges for any school library 
books and return them ASAP.   

Lucky Book Club brochures went home this week.  All orders 
need to be in at the office by Monday 19th October. 

Thank you .  Mrs Jan Bartlett, Librarian  

    1 DAY ONLY  -  THURSDAY 15TH OCTOBER 2015 

    20% OFF SCHOOLWEAR & EVERYTHING 

STOREWIDE (original prices) 

Offer Available Instore & online 

F
R

E
E

 
E

V
E

N
T

 

Exclusive to Ezy-way credit 
card & Rewards card 

holders only 
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 2016 KINDERGARTEN  

ENROLMENT CHECKLIST 

 Enrolment Form 

 Proof of Address 

 Health Care Plan  

 (if applicable) 

 Birth Certificate 

 Immunisation Certificate 

 Court Orders (if applicable) 

Please ensure you have all the 

above documents completed and 

available for photocopying when 

you present for enrolment. 

TRANSITION TO KINDERGARTEN 

When: Wednesday 

Dates: 14 October 2015  21 October 2015   

  28 October 2015  4 November 2015   
  11 November 2015 18 November 2015  

 

Time:   9.30am-12.00pm   

What to bring: Hat and Drink bottle 

Where:   Transition Room (next to Kindergarten) 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN COME AND TRY DAY 

When: Wednesday 25 November 2015  

Time: 9.00am-11.00am 
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FRONT  

OFFICE 

All visitors must 
report to the 
Front Office  
upon arrival. 

 
Office hours are 
from 8.30am to 
4pm on school 

days.  
Please telephone 

02 67657 446 
during these 

hours. 

DIARY DATES 

TERM 4  

WEEK 2  

Friday 16 October Jersey Day 

Friday 16 October 2J Excursion 

WEEK 3  

Mon 19 Oct-Frid 23 Oct Broken Bay Excursion Yr 5-6 

WEEK 4  

Mon 26 Oct-Wed 28 Oct  Coffs Harbour Excursion Yr 3-4 

Friday 30 October Grandparents Day 

WEEK 5  

Wed 4 Nov-Frid 6 Nov Coff Coast Excursion 3/6G & 3/6J 

Frid 6 Nov-Sat 7Nov Capers Performances 

Tuesday 3 November Animation Day 

WEEK 6  

Wednesday 11 November Remembrance Day 

Wednesday 11 November Disco 

WEEK 8  

Wednesday 25 Nov Kindergarten Come & Try Day 

WEEK 9  

Tuesday 1 December Book Giving Ceremony 

Thursday 3 December High School Orientation Day 

Friday 4 December Reports sent home 

Friday 4 December Presentation Day 

WEEK 10  

Thursday 10 December Year 6 Formal Assembly 

Thursday 10 December Year 6 Graduation 

Friday 11 December Party Day 

CAR PARKS 

 

Please be aware 
that the Front Car 
Park is not to be 
used as an after 
school pick up 
zone.  
 
It becomes too 
dangerous for 
pedestrians when 
cars are driving in 
& out of the gates 
across the 
footpath. 
 
Also please 
remember to drive 
slowly when in 
either the front or 
the  back car 
parks. 




